
Woodland Hills School
District

Board Vacancies
The Board of School Directors
is accepting letters of interest
from  Woodland  Hills  School
District residents interested in
serving.  Any  resident,
registered  to  vote,  who  is
interested in serving as board
Region  3  (Forest  Hills,
Braddock  Hills,  North
Braddock, and East Pittsburgh)
should  submit  a  letter  of
interest  no  later  than  Noon
(12:00 p.m.) on Friday October
6,  2023.   The  letter  of
application  must  contain  a
statement  as  to  why  the
resident  wants  to  be
considered for the board seat
and  their  qualifications.  The
letter should be written and
sent by attached to email: To:
regaji@whsd.us   Subject:
School Board Vacancy School
Board  Secretary   Submission
of letter of interest for School
Board  Vacancy  Region
3 Include an attachment with
the letter and a current phone
number and email address for
response. We want to make
all  applicants  aware  that
anyone  appointed  to  this
position will  be serving until
November  2025.  Please  see
our  website  for  more
information.

Jill Regan
Business Manager/Board

Secretary


